Penterry Church Field and Restoration Committee
Treasurer’s Report 2012
Finances
There was no significant expenditure on maintenance or improvements during the year, while fundraising continued through the dog show (£458), the Christmas carol service (£368) and the “Mary Moxley” play (£332). We were fortunate to receive some substantial individual donations (£1,206 in total) and a grant of £1,000 from Monmouthshire County Council’s Welsh Church Fund towards the cost of repointing the church walls. Together these activities led to a (draft) net surplus of £3,200 for the year, increasing our reserves to £
6,898. 

Outlook
The reserves are sufficient to allow us to commence work on repointing the church walls. As ever, more fundraising will be required if we are to tackle other long-standing problems.
Chris Balmer, Treasurer, 8th January 2012
